

Susana Martinez, Governor Brent Earnest, Secretary Sean Pearson, Deputy Secretary

General Information Memorandum

ISD GI 16-64

TO:

ISD Employees

FROM:

Sean Pearson, Deputy Secretary

RE:

Selection of State Refugee Coordinator

DATE:

September 15, 2016

This memorandum is to announce the selection of Mactyn New n-Wright as the State Refugee Coordinator for the Work and Family Support Bureau (WNB).

Marilyn started with Human Services Department as a Management Analyst-Advanced in January 2014 with WFSB.

Marilyn has been employed with the rate of New Mexico for 13 years. Before her transfer to HSD, she worked at the New Mexico Public Education Department (PED). During her tenure at the PED, she was employed at the Blangual Militicultural Education Bureau serving bilingual and English Learner programs in the State. The position with PED, she was the Responsible Officer for the U.S. Department of State is a 11 visas for teachers from other countries.

Marilyn will begin for new detic effective 9/24/16. Please join me in congratulating and welcoming Marilyn Yewrin-Wright to her new position as the State Refugee Coordinator with Work and Family Supply Burgad.